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EALING SCHOOL

VACANCIES

School vacancies website unavailable 7 October

30 Sep 2025

Ealing Council's job vacancies website is being upgraded on Tuesday 7 October 2025.

This means that from 11am-2pm you will not be able to log in and place a job advert.

Will we update you once the upgrade is complete and advise when you can access the website.

Kind regards,

Emma Franklin (she/her)

HR Operations Team Leader

Workforce and Organisational Development
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